
August 30-September 2, 2021

Contact Mrs. Kemp

Mrs. Kemp’s 2nd Grade 

Email: ekemp@saintscjm.com
Phone: (616) 754-3416

     In math we are starting the year 
by reviewing different strategies for 
addition and subtraction.  Soon your 
student will have math fact 
homework each week to help work 
on memorization.
     In science we are learning that all 
things are made of matter.  

OUR LEARNING (con’t)

     Please send an 
inexpensive pair of 
headphones or earbuds 
for your student to keep 
at school.  We use these 
daily with our computers.  
Thank you!

Earbuds

OUR LEARNING
     Things are rolling right along 
in 2nd grade!  The students 
are busy learning the routines 
of the classroom and getting 
back into learning mode.  I’m 
excited for the year ahead 
with this group!
     In reading we will be using 
the Superkids program.  It 
covers spelling, phonics, 
grammar, fluency, 
comprehension, and writing.  
We will take our first spelling 
test on Friday, September 10.  
The words will be in your 
student’s red folder.
      In religion we are studying 
the seven Sacraments, as well 
as learning two new prayers.


